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September 2024
Active Transportation Improvements:
Fort Road, Manning Drive and Clareview Station Drive

As part of the 2023-2026 Capital Budget, City Council approved expanding the active transportation network

to complete missing links. The network is a connection of shared pathways and bike lanes that offer people

more options for moving around the city, whether cycling, walking, running or rolling.

Construction Details

Construction on a new shared pathway on Fort Road, between Belvedere Way and 137 Avenue, as well as

portions of Manning Drive south of 153 Avenue is underway. Portions of the shared pathway from Belvedere

Way up to 137 Avenue are anticipated to be complete by the end of 2024. The new shared pathway is

expected to be complete in the fall 2025.

e Construction of shared pathways includes:
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Removal of the existing concrete walk, curb and gutter

Construction of new asphalt and concrete shared pathways

Pavement milling and pavement overlay

Relocation of street lights

Relocation and installation of catch basins and catch basin leads

Re-grading of ditches, extensions of culverts and installation of new culverts

Adding landscaping and signage

e Integration of underground Low Impact Development (LID) features

(o]

Installation of PVC pipes, catch basins, soil cells, LID soils and plantings to help with rainwater

management.

The overall project limits include:

e Fort Road, between Belvedere Way and 137 Avenue

e Manning Drive, between 137 Avenue and 153 Avenue

e (Clareview Station Drive, between Manning Drive and 142 Street, and

e 142 Avenue, between Manning Drive and Clareview Station Drive
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Access

During construction, two lanes of traffic will remain open in each direction during peak hours, with additional
partial lane closures expected during off-peak hours as necessary. Please follow the directions of flag persons
when they are controlling traffic and abide by all construction signage. Access to businesses will be maintained

where possible at all times. Emergency access will be maintained at all times.

For more information about the project, please visit: edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation

Contact:
Lisa Erickson Chris Hunter
Project Manager, City of Edmonton Project Manager, Park Paving

lisa.erickson@edmonton.ca chris.hunter@parkpaving.com




